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New Third Crossing project website

As the Third Crossing moves into the next phase, we’ve created a new project

website where you can now get information and updates in one place –

ThirdCrossing.CityofKingston.ca

This website – created in-house with the City’s communications department – is

the new home for the latest information related to the bridge project including

background, progress updates, FAQs, and more. If you have any input on the

site please connect with us at thirdcrossing@cityofkingston.ca.

We want this site to be a place for you to get the information you’re looking for

when you’re looking for it. Thank you for continuing to stay connected to the

Third Crossing.

Third Crossing Project Team
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